
 

 
 

Subsea Pipelines & Cables 
Previously known as “Offshore Pipeline & Risers”  

11 - 12 October 2022 

Trondheim, Norway 
 
NPF is pleased to invite the pipeline, riser, umbilical and power cable community to Trondheim for 

the traditional two-day conference, 11-12 October 2022. Being a post-covid event, we hope that the 

conference will again be a popular networking forum where recent achievements, case studies, 

industry trends and new developments are discussed and presented.  

 

To better reflect on market trends, the Program Committee have decided to change the conference 

title to Subsea Pipelines & Cables. The conference format will address topics related to design, 

installation, operation and new technology solutions. As always, this conference will include technical 

and field-specific presentations as well as good time for networking. There will also be strong focus on 

future developments with a national and international perspective. 

 

Submit your abstract: 

 

The abstract submissions for Subsea Pipelines & Cables 2022 are now open. We strongly encourage 

industry professionals to submit an abstract. The submissions closing date is 31 March 2022, please see 

more info:  https://npf.no/konferansen/subsea-pipelines-cables-2022/ 

Interested speakers are invited to submit an abstract (~300 words) describing the main ideas of their 

presentation.  We would particularly encourage real case studies focusing on technical/managerial 

classifications, R&D, new technologies or recent project/case studies. Joint presentations between 

energy companies, contractors and technology providers are welcome.  

Each speaker gets a presentation time of 25 minutes. All presentations will be made available online for 

the conference attendees.  

• Conference language: English 

• Please use the abstract template on the NPF website and forward to Tonje Raknes (NPF), 
Tonje.Raknes@npf.no  

• Abstracts DEADLINE 31 March 2022 

 

On behalf of the Program Committee, we look forward receiving your abstract and hope to see you at 

the seminar in October!  

 
 
Per Nystrøm  
Chairman of the Organising Committee 

Norwegian Petroleum Society (NPF) 
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